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Overview 

Current law prohibits a brew or winemaking on premises store from providing 

alcoholic beverages unless the store holds the appropriate license to do so. H.F. 

3868 authorizes a brew or winemaking on premises store to provide tastings of 

alcoholic beverages produced at the store without obtaining a license. 

Section   

1  Brew on premises store. Authorizes tastings of malt liquor brewed at a brew on premises 

store, provided that the malt liquor is not offered for sale and is provided on store premises. 

2  Winemaking on premises store. Authorizes tastings of wine made at a winemaking on 

premises store, provided that the wine is not offered for sale and is provided on store 

premises. 

 


